BLOUBERG LOCAL MUNICIPALITY

MEDIA STATEMENT

Monday, 15 December 2018

FOR IMMIDIATE RELEASE

Mayor Christmas Festive Message

This that time of the year, once again where families are traveling from different places to
another, to spend time with their loved ones. Some of you wil be going for holidays, some
for family gathering and celebrations. We call upon all of you to take to take maximum
precautions either when travelling or when you are enjoying your festive activities. This
include proper spending. This year we have seen an increase in shocking road fatalities,
which most of them were as a result of negligence and speed. We call upon our drivers to
respect each other, practice and follow all road instructions. -

As Blouberg. Municipality we also want fo remind you about our commitment to basic
service delivery promises. We have committed ourselves to make sure that we change the
lives of our people through service delivery. We are here citing services such as tarring of
internal streets, management of gravel roads, building of pre-schools, electrifications of
village extensions, facilitation of water and RDP housing projects and general support we
give to our elders, youth, disabled and chiidren. During this festive season, please make
sure that facilities that are brought to you are taken care of.

Our traffic officials will increase visibility during this hectic time to also improve road safety
within our Municipality, we call upon our motorists to respect them.

We wish you safe trips and glorious celebrations. Arrive Alive!

Have a pleasant festive season and prosperous 2019.

We wish you all, the best. Good luck.
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